
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: December 31, 2022 

 

Notice to Parents 
Dear Parents, 

As per the order from the Education Department dated December 27, 2022 with 
regards to vacation, the Management has decided to extend the winter 
vacation for classes I to XI till January 05, 2023. 

School will re-open from Friday, January 06, 2023 and the below timing will be 
followed: 

 Arrival of Buses at School      –   09:00 am 
 Warning Bell     -   09:20 am 
 Classes begin      -   09:30 am 
 School ends        –   02:00 pm 

  

Note: The above timing will be followed until further notice. 

 

The pre-board 2 examination Scheduled on January 05, 2023 
for Class 12 will be conducted as per schedule. The timing for 
January 05, 2023. Buses will run as usual. 

 Arrival of Buses at School      –   09:30 am 
 Exam begins      -   10:00 am 
 Exam ends     -   01:00 pm 

 

The above timing is planned taking in consideration the distance issue so that the 
students can reach back home on time. Parents are requested to consider and 
cooperate. 

 

 

 

                                        Principal, 

                     St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 


